BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT EXAMPLES
Host Site Announcement
Ever Wonder What God has Planned for Your Life?

Discover God’s Plan of Sheer Goodness in the Class of St. Michael the Archangel!
This fall, the Archbishop Flynn Catechetical Institute will offer the two-year Pillars Program in person at The Church of the Epiphany in Coon Rapids on Monday evenings from 7PM – 9PM. 

Taught by the best instructors in the Twin Cities, such as Jeff Cavins, Deacon Joe Michalak, Fr. John Klockeman, Liz Kelly, Dr. Bill Stevenson, Deacon Dan Gannon, Dr. Todd Flanders, Christina Smith, Alyssa Bormes, Linda Corrigan, and Fr. Steven Hoffman the program follows the four pillars of the Catechism of the Catholic Church, and will make sense of all things Catholic, deepen your faith, and layout the roadmap to heaven. 
The classes are divided into four eleven-week modules with two Saturday morning formative sessions per module. Applications for the Class of St. Michael beginning in September are now being accepted through August 1, 2022. If need be, the lectures will be live streamed. For more information and an application visit, www.CIstudent.com or call (651) 962-5072. 
Satellite Sites Announcement
Ever Wonder What God has Planned for Your Life?

Discover God’s Plan of Sheer Goodness in the Class of St. Joseph!
We are excited to announce that St. Bartholomew will be a satellite site this fall the Archbishop Flynn Catechetical Institute’s two-year Pillars Program! Student’s will meet on Monday evenings from 7PM – 9PM at the parish, participate in the small group dynamic, and gather together to watch the lectures via live stream.

Taught by the best instructors in the Twin Cities, such as Jeff Cavins, Deacon Joe Michalak, Fr. John Klockeman, Liz Kelly, Dr. Bill Stevenson, Deacon Dan Gannon, Dr. Todd Flanders, Christina Smith, Alyssa Bormes, Linda Corrigan, Fr. Steven Hoffman, and more the program follows the four pillars of the Catechism of the Catholic Church, and will make sense of all things Catholic, deepen your faith, and layout the roadmap to heaven. 
The classes are divided into four eleven-week modules with two in person Saturday morning formative sessions per module. Applications for the Class of St. Michael the Archangel beginning in September are now being accepted through August 1, 2022. For more information and an application visit, www.CIstudent.com or call (651) 962-5072. Be sure to fill out the application for the St. Bartholomew campus.
General Announcements
Learn Your Faith – Catechetical Institute

Come discover the plan that will transform your work, your marriage, your family, your community…your life!  This fall, the Catechetical Institute will begin another two-year Pillars Program at The Church of the Epiphany in Coon Rapids. Taught by some of the best instructors in the Twin Cities, the program follows the four pillars of the Catechism of the Catholic Church and will make sense of all things Catholic, deepen your faith, and lay out the roadmap to heaven. The classes are divided into four eleven-week modules and meet on Monday evenings, 7 to 9 pm, with two Saturday morning formative sessions per module.  Applications are now being accepted for the Class of St. Michael the Archangel beginning September 2022. For more information and an application, call (651) 962-5072 or visit CIstudent.org.
Catechetical Institute
(Follow up to Promo Weekend)
There was a flurry of interest last weekend in the Catechetical Institute, after the testimonies of CI participants at our weekend Masses. To those who filled out an interest form, you will be contacted as you indicated. Watch for information about an open house. If you have a response card, please return it to the Welcome Desk. Enrollment application and information can be found at CIstudent.com.
Catechetical Institute

Informational Open House

Do you have questions about your faith? Have you ever wondered why the Catholic Church teaches something? The Catechetical Institute is a formation resource from The Seminary of Saint Paul for Catholic adults wishing to deepen their faith. Please join us for an Informational open house on Thursday, June 23rd, 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in St. Joseph’s Hall. There will be a presentation by representatives from the Catechetical Institute followed by a question-and-answer session. For additional information on the Catechetical Institute visit CIstudent.com.
Bulletin Columns 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ

The Eucharist is the source and summit of the Christian faith. That means that everything we do as Christians finds its origin in the Eucharist. Likewise, everything we do is ordered toward the Eucharist. A knowledge and understanding of one’s faith will lead to a greater appreciation and participation in the Eucharist. That is why ongoing formation and study of the faith is so important. I encourage parishioners who wish to access this treasure in a deeper way to consider enrolling in the Catechetical Institute Pillars Program. 
The Catechetical Institute Pillars Program is a formation resource from The Saint Paul Seminary for Catholic adults wishing to deepen their faith. The program is a two-year systematic journey through the Catechism of the Catholic Church, providing an opportunity to know the Lord in a beautifully fulfilling way.
Through this program, participants learn that God is the beginning and end of their existence and desires. They develop an appreciation of God’s love and plan of sheer goodness for them, as well as an understanding of Christ’s ministry through His Sacraments, especially the Eucharist. Participants reflect on the virtues that help them follow Christ, as well as the vices which lead them astray. And they receive training in the methods of prayer, enabling a strengthened relationship with the Lord.

The Catechetical Institute is for all adult Catholics desiring to convey the Truth, anyone confused about Church teachings, cradle Catholics seeking a renewed spiritual life, or those seeking friendships nourished by the communion of Faith. The CI provides opportunities for renewal and fulfillment for all levels of intellect and spiritual maturity. This two-year investment will have eternal benefits for yourself, your family, or anyone God has placed in your life.

Applications are now being accepted for the fall 2022 Class of St. Michael the Archangel. CI graduates and students from St. John’s will be available after each of the Masses this weekend to answer questions. Enrollment application and information can be found at CIstudent.com.
Ascension of the Lord


During this Season of Easter, we have been hearing from the Acts of the Apostles about the first evangelization – the announcement of the Good news to the nations by the apostles and the early Church.  Now, in our day, there is a need for a new evangelization, particularly to those nations and people who used to be faithful and ardent Christians but have fallen away from the faith. 


There is a desperate need for such a new evangelization. Many Catholic Christians do not know what the Church actually teaches and have embraced what is sometimes called a “cafeteria Catholicism,” choosing what parts of the faith they will follow. The challenge of the “New Evangelization” is clear – we are called to live out the vocation we received at our baptism and carry out the mission we received at our confirmation: to be Christ’s witnesses to the ends of the earth.


That mission may very well begin with ourselves. We cannot witness the faith to others unless we know it ourselves. Many Catholics in our parish and throughout the Archdiocese have discovered an excellent way to deepen their knowledge and understanding of the Catholic faith – the Catechetical Institute Pillars Program. This 2-year program takes the participant through the four pillars of the Catechism of the Catholic Church, and includes excellent, engaging teachers. In the coming weeks, we will hear from some St. John’s parishioners who have participated in the Institute. For more information and an application, visit CIstudent.com  
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